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Farley Home and School Association
Minutes of February 1%, 2023 Meeting

A meeting of Farley Home & School Association (the “Association”) was held in person and
through a hybrid model at Farley Elementary School on Wednesday, February 1%, 2023 at 6:30 p.m.,
pursuant to notice duly given.

Present were Andre Costa (President), Sarah Tracey (Treasurer), Julie Collins (Vice President) and
Lauren Grover (Vice President) constituting the directors in office and therefore a quorum. In addition,
present by invitation were numerous parents of Farley Elementary students. Mrs. Scanlon was present at
this meeting representing the School. Mr. Costa presided the meeting and Mrs. Collins kept the minutes.

Mrs. Costa started the meeting with a welcome to everyone present.
Action Items:

e Popcorn & Pajamas: The Association voted yes to the purchase of popcorn for the next event.

Discussion Items:

¢ Finance Update: Sarah went over the current finance update for the month of January outlining
money received and spent for the month. She discussed money that is allocated for future
projects or events. Rachel Scanlon gave an update on the library project. Mrs. Gough has
cleaned out many books and has toured a library. She is getting ready to purchase.

e Valentine’s Day Dance: Julie and Lauren discussed that the dance will be on February 15 from 6-
7:30 pm. Fabi has found a DJ and there will be a craft table with simple craft kits to complete.
We are looking for water donations that can be brought to the office and a volunteer sign up for
the craft table will be coming out soon.

e Year Book: Dave is taking over as the chair of the yearbook. The yearbook committee met prior
to the Home & School meeting. He shared that originally the cover was going to be a mosaic of
all student artwork, but they decided to have the teachers vote on a cover and then possibly
incorporate other artwork in the body of the yearbook. The yearbook committee will meet again
next month.



e Popcorn & Pajamas: Lissette said the first Popcorn & Pajamas has about 100 participants. There
are two more events. She asked if Home and School would purchase the popcorn. We voted and
it was approved.

e Walk to School Day: Walk to School Day was today and it went over very well. A representative
will be joining us next week with some information on grants that we may be able to use for
safety.

e Spirit Week: Next week will be spirit week. It is all school but some grades are doing things a
little different. Monday: hat, Tuesday: 100 year old, Wed Crazy Sock, Thurs: character dress up
or sports day, Friday PJ Day.

e Officer Chad Donations: Officer Chad’s son works at Shaw’s and has donated many seasonal
items they are near the Home and School closet. There was discussion about cleaning out the
closet and possibly buying some sort of storage closet.

e Sound Baffles: Used sound baffles were found and they are going to look at possibly painting
them and installing. More info to come.

e WooSox: Lainie Dougherty is putting together a group WooSox event for Farley. She is looking at
some dates in May or June while school is still in session. She, Rachel and teachers will come up
with a date and figure out how to book sections/seats.

Then, there being no further business to come before the meeting, upon a motion duly made it was
unanimously

RESOLVED: To adjourn.
Adjourned at approximately 7:15 p.m.
A true record.
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